
 

∙ ∙ ∙

Address: High Street, Harefield, Middlesex, UB9 6BT 
Tel: 01895 462399 

Email: office@harefieldinfant.com 
Web: www.harefieldinfant.com 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr A.Sunner 
Head of School: Mr J.Downs 

Friday 5th May 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have had a wonderful week celebrating the coronation of King Charles III in 
Nursery this week. The children have all enjoyed learning about the king and the 
royal family and preparing for our coronation party. We have been; 
 

 Painting portraits of King Charles III. 

 Making Union Jack flags. 

 Making bunting. 

 Decorating the Kings pants. 

 Making crowns. 

 Serving afternoon tea in our very own coronation café. 

 Decorating biscuits. 

 Thinking about what we would do if we were King or Queen for the day. 

 Learning the national anthem. 
 

 

 
 
We have read some fabulous books to support our learning this week. The children 
particularly enjoyed ‘The Kings Hats’ which is a funny rhyming story about all of the 
different hats King Charles III wears on different occasions.  
 
We had great fun at our Coronation party and enjoyed a picnic with our friends as 
well as dancing and party games. It was a shame about the weather! 
 
Please help your child to continue their learning at home by: 

 Working on their targets with them. 

 Talking with them about the Coronation, what can they tell you about it?  

 Sending in any photographs of your family celebrating at 

acornclass@harefieldinfant.com  

We are collecting activity money via ParentPay to enable us to buy some lovely 
resources this term including cooking ingredients and arts and crafts materials.  

Here are some highlights of the week. 
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Have a fantastic bank holiday weekend. 
 
Mrs Halligan 
Nursery Manager 


